
Wednesday 1st July Science 

We are going to do some work on plants. We did some of 
this in school. We also had Mrs Rixon come in and planted 
with us. We also have looked at plants on our seasonal 
change days. If you are growing things at home, then ask 
your grownups if you are allowed to take a photo and e-mail 
them to me. Enjoy your learning. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zvbxt39 

 

 


